
 

 

  

 

 

20 September 2013 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter is to certify that Somali Human Rights Association (SOHRA) 

in Mogadishu, Somalia, co-ordinated by Abdullahi Sheikh Abukar, is an 

official Clean Up the World Member since 2007. 

 

In this capacity they are involved in community events and fundraising, 

designed and managed by themselves, to improve the state of the local 

environment under the banner of Clean Up the World. 

 

Clean Up the World is a non-profit global event, held in conjunction with 

the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP), which annually 

mobilises millions of people in more than 100 countries worldwide to 

undertake a wide range of environmental activities.  This would not be 

possible without the hard work of the individual members and their 

volunteers. 

 

We appreciate the work and dedication of Somali Human Rights 

Association (SOHRA) and wish them the best of luck with their 

campaigns.  We hope that you will support them in their work. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 
 


